
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 11th November, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week is Anti-Bullying week. The children will participate in a range of  teaching and 

learning experiences in classes and be reminded of our well established and well understood 

school motto ‘See something, say something’. This year’s theme is ‘Change Starts With 

Us’. On Tuesday we will be wearing odd socks to show our difference and  individuality. 

CINEMA  VISITS 
 

Years 4, 5 and 6 will go to Leeds Town Hall to 
watch ‘Aladdin’ on Monday 18th and Years 1, 
2 and 3 on 21st to watch ‘The Secret Life Of 

Pets’. 
 

Thank you for paying your  
Contributions so far– without your  

donations, these visits will not be able to go 
ahead. 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 
Monday This is Anti-Bullying week      Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group of chil-

dren Sports Hall Athletics competition for a group of children in Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday National odd sock day– wearing socks to show our individuality 

Governors meeting (pm) 

Wednesday Swimming  -Year 3 children .   
 Governors meeting (pm)                 

Thursday Credit Union open for savers (8.30-8.55am) 
 

Friday 9.10– Praise assembly– all welcome    
 
 
 
 

OPEN AFTERNOONS AND  
EVENING 

 
Thank you for booking your  

appointment times for Tuesday 19th 
(afternoon and evening) and  
Wednesday 20th (afternoon). 

If you haven’t made an appointment 
yet, please do so by this Friday                

at the latest. 
Thank you. 



School will be closed for Polling day 
on Thursday 12th December. 

 

RECEPTION  CLASS  2020 

If your child was born  

between 1st September 2015 
and 31st August, 2016, it is 

now time to apply for a place in 
Reception class starting in 

2020. You must apply online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk before 15th 
January, 2020. If you need 

any help you can ring the  

Admissions team on 0113 
2224414 or call into school. 

You must also complete a  

Supplementary Information 
form (available from our 
school office) if you are  

applying to our school.  

Thank you. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
CANDIDATES. 

The children have now begun their 
journey in preparation for First Holy 

Communion in June.  
Lessons will begin in school next half-

term and children should be  
attending Mass and getting their  

attendance cards stamped by Father 
Duane. Thank you. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
Week. God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

HARVEST  FOOD  APPEAL 

It is the time of year when we think of  

others who are less fortunate than ourselves 

and try to share what we have (or are able to 

give). If you are in a position to donate any 

tins of food or dried packet foods, please 

send them to school during the next couple 

of weeks and they will be shared with  

families in need.  Thank you very much. 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Neriah Ehikioya and Paris Crystal Sanywa Best attendance-  

Year 4 

 98.7 % 

Well done. 

 

 

Year 1  Victoria Majewska and Mila– Rose Begley-Dawson 

Year 2 Nhyirah Mrah and Abigail Lukacz 

Year 3 Kyron Weekes and Alfie Webster 

Year 4 Alicia Lawrence and Layton Woodley 

Year 5 Ciera McHugh and Olivia-Mae Begley-Dawson 

Year 6 Everyone in Year 6 
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